
7 May 2013  

MirLand Development Corporation Plc 

Announcement of Q1 2013 Results 

MirLand Development Corporation Plc will announce its results for the three months to 31 March 

2013 on Thursday 16 May 2013. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

FTI Consulting 

Dido Laurimore/ Will Henderson 

Tel: +44 (0)20 7831 3113 

 


